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NOTICES. 
If you are  

unable to attend     
the dinner meeting, 

please advise  
Anna Tempest 

Ph 4928 7880 (W) 
Ph 4928 7125 (H) 

by    10 am  
on the Monday  

before the meeting. 
Failure to  

apologize will  
incur payment  

of $25.00. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

International 
Convention: 

28 June – 03 July 
2008: Rotterdam 

 
 

 

 
President:  Jan Landsberg 
jlands@b022.aone.net.au 
Phone: 4939 8310 (H) 
0423 196 026 (M)

Fellow Zontians 
 
May proved to be another busy month 
with an official visit to our Dinner 
meeting from outgoing Area 4 Director 
Berenice Payne who gave us an 
informative presentation on ‘A Good 
Zonta Project’. We also welcomed new 
member Leeanne Spencer. We had our 
AGM and I’d like to welcome our new 
Board and look forward to working with 
you all over the coming year. Thanks 
also to the Nominating Committee for 
your efforts in coming up with the slate 
of candidates. 
 
I’d like to remind members to keep your 
contact details current so that you 
receive all information. If your email 
address changes please inform me (for 
regular communication), Berenice (for 
directory) & Teresa (for newsletter). I 
have also been asked by Zonta 
International to remind members to 
update details. This can be done by 
clicking on ‘update my profile’ on the ZI 
website. On checking the Rockhampton 
Club details on the website I noticed 
that only about half of our members had 
website registration. I’d urge members 
to register and use the website as it 
contains a lot of useful information. 
‘How to’ information can be found on 
our Club CD. 
 
Another most enjoyable and financially 
successful Winter High Tea held at 
Kershaw House on May 21st was 
enjoyed by the 90+ women who 
attended. A big thanks to the Finance 

and Fundraising Committee members 
and all members who helped and 
attended to make the evening such a 
success. A special mention must go to 
all of our models, who did a marvellous 
job and looked fantastic! 
 
At this time of year we must also turn 
our minds to review and planning. 
During the months of June, July and 
August this is to be addressed in 
Committee meetings. As we are at the 
start of a new Zonta biennium, new 
goals and projects will be announced at 
the ZI Convention and this information 
will also inform our directions for 2008 - 
2010. Five members of the 
Rockhampton Club – Trish, Berenice, 
Norma, Elizabeth and Jan – will be 
attending the 59th Zonta International 
Convention in Rotterdam Netherlands 
from June 27 – July 2, along with forty - 
six other District 24 members. We are 
looking forward to this event, as well as 
our other jaunts around Europe! 
 
‘Til next time 
    Jan 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Zonta on the Rocks – Advancing the Status of Women Worldwide 
Calendar: 
             
June: 
 
1o Committee Meetings/ 
 Board Meeting 
 
17 Dinner Meeting 
 
 
July: 
 
14 Committee Meetings/ 
 Board Meeting 
 
21 Dinner Meeting 
 
Special United Nations Observances 
and Other Significant Days. 
 
 

Dinner Raffle. 
 

The supply of gifts for the  
Dinner Raffle follows the listing  

in the Members Directory. 
 
June  Jacki M 
July  Teresa M 
August  Berenice P 
September Chris P 
 
Please give your 
raffle prize to  
Elizabeth to co-ordinate. 

"Patience is the companion 
of wisdom"  

St. Augustine 

 

MEETINGS. 
Board: 
6.30pm:   
2nd Tuesday  
of the month 
Venue: 
Rockhampton Plaza 
Hotel. 
 
Dinner: 
6.00 pm for 6.30pm  
3rd Tuesday  
of the month       
Venue: 
Rockhampton Plaza 
Hotel. 
 
Committee 
    Meetings. 
OMC/PR/UN 
Program:  
Venue: 
Rockhampton Plaza 
Hotel 
5.30 pm— 
2nd Tuesday  
of the month. 
 
Finance and  
    Fundraising: 
Venue: 
Rockhampton Plaza 
Hotel. 
5.30 pm— 
2nd Tuesday  
of the month. 
 
Status of Women: 
Venue: 
Rockhampton Plaza 
Hotel. 
5.30pm— 
2nd Tuesday  
of the month. 

If you would like to contribute to your Newsletter  
please email articles to Teresa Moore  

t.moore@cqu.edu.au 
 

Deadline: First Tuesday of the  month. 
 

 

 

Announcement: 

We are looking for a Host 
with a venue or a Host and a 
venue, along with group of 
volunteers to organise the 
August at-home function.  

If you are able to have the at-
home function at your home 
or alternatively are able to 
organise this event at another 
site please contact Norma. 

Packing must be well 
underway for that trip to 
Rotterdam.  Any last minute 
arrangements required …..? 
Any last minute itinerary 
changes …..? Any chance of a 
stowaway!! 

Congratulations to Anna 
Tempest and Diane Williams 
on the safe arrival of another 
beaming grandchild. And of 
course best wishes for a safe 
journey home to Ericka and 
baby Kate. Kate weighed in at 
4005gms or in old terms 8lb 
13ozs.  

Happy Birthday               
June 
17 Leeanne 
 
July 
01  Anna  
08  Norma  
18  Glenys  
 

 



 

From Veronica: As in the past, the success of the evening was due to many 
people.  Sincere thanks to all Zontians who very generously donated to the 
multi-draw raffle prizes.  Thanks to Berenice for ticket printing, Elizabeth for her 
collection of ticket money, Anna for not only collecting ticket money but also 
decorating the room so attractively with the candlesticks and ivy and to all those 
who assisted in ticket distribution at the door and raffle ticket sales 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Particular thanks are 
due to Teresa, 
Elizabeth, Valda, 
Marie, Rosalie and 
Meredith for being 
such lovely models, 
the ladies from 
Something Different 
who assisted in 
dressing the models 
and especially to 
Helen for being such 
a wonderful MC 
throughout the 
evening 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zonta on the Rocks – Advancing the Status of Women Worldwide 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Welcome to Leanne Spencer our newest member who was inducted at the last meeting seen here 
with our May dinner guest, Berenice Payne, Area 4 Director and below with Jan Lansberg, our 
President. 
 
 

 


